
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have launched our World War II topic this 

week and the children have shown a lot of 

interest and asked thoughtful questions.  This 

week we have learnt about the children who 

were evacuated from cities to the countryside as 

well as putting the key events of the war onto a 

timeline.  

 

In PE, we have moved on to working on our 

athletics skills and this week we focussed on 

developing the core skills of sprinting. The 

children even had a go at coaching one another, 

using the Ipads to film and analyse their 

sprinting techniques. 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Team Three 

English 

This week we read the Lion and the 

Unicorn which tells the story of a 

boy named Lenny who was an 

evacuee during WWII. We used the 

drama techniques called freeze 

frames and thought tracking to re-

enact and adapt key scenes from 

this story. After this, we developed 

the characters in these scenes along 

with their dialogue. We recapped 

using inverted commas and 

subordinate conjunctions to record 

their speech.  

Maths 

In Maths this week, we have been measuring weight and 

comparing mass using scales. This required us to learn, first of 

all, how to work out the intervals on a range of scales. Have a 

go at working out the weight of the items below:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spelling 

This week we are looking at the phoneme /s/ as in space. 

There are many graphemes for this sound: s, ss, c, ce, 

se, sc 

The spellings for this week are: history, sentence, scene, 

since, possible, bicycle  

Bridgit’s Spelling Group: sunshine, said, history, 

sighed, lesson, missed, house, mouse 

 

 

Dates 

3G will be swimming every Monday from the 22nd of April, 

please do remember to send your child in with their 

swimming kit. 


